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The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Park Place on April 7 2017 with 10 members and 2 
guests present.   
 
Greg gave the inspirational moment 
  
Wayne was program chair and introduced Patrick Everett and his wife Brittney. 
 
Patrick is director of North Georgia division of Young America Ministries.  He told us 
about the history of the group being founded in Chattanooga.  They are working to break 
the cycle of generational poverty.  They have programs to help poverty youth in East 
Ridge, Chattanooga and Rossville.  They work with children 3 and up.  They provide 
activities several times a week in the evenings and during day ins summer.  They feed the 
kids also and send a snack home.  They teach about God to all ages and teach about 
relationships, doing better and overcoming problems in they encounter daily to be better 
citizens.  He told of successes and also where it appears they tried but did not achieve 
difference wanted. 
 
We need items for the silent auction at DSA. 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
*April 11 = Dinner to benefit Catoosa County Home Delivered 
Meals 
6:30 pm at the Catoosa County Senior Center.  $30/person or 
$225/table of 8.  All proceeds go to Home Delivered Meals of Catoosa 
County (See attached flyer) 
*April 28 = Annual Meeting 
               Be there or be nominated for something. 
*May 3 = DSA Luncheon 
               Rachel Oesch-Willaford will be master of ceremonies 
*May 4 = Walker County Chamber of Commerce Golf Tournament 
               Need volunteers to play.  Lunch at 11:30, tee time at 12:30 
May 17 Division Interclub/rally at Collegedale Ooltewah 11:30-1. 
 
 
If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to 
Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com 
If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so 
you will keep getting the newsletter. 



 

 
 Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers 

dedicated to improving the world, one child and one 
community at a time. 

 


